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Mr. B. Griffiths BA (Hons) NPQH

  Pennaeth/Headteacher

www.ysgolyllan.co.uk
https://twitter.com
Growing & Learning Together through Faith, Friends & Fun


Thursday 21st December 2017
Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s)

Firstly, I would like to thank those of you who responded to our last letter in relation to gauging the current level of swimming ability in the juniors.
From January 2018, we intend on taking the junior pupils who are either non-swimmers or those pupils still working within Waves 1 – 6. Swimming will take place every Tuesday from 9th January to the 13th February. The children should bring their swimming kit and a towel every week. We kindly ask for a £25 voluntary donation towards to cost of the sessions including the instructors and the transport.
As swimming takes up one of the weekly PE (Physical Education) sessions during the spring term, those pupils who remain in school will participate in an alternative PE session.

If your child is past Wave 6 but you would still like them to attend school swimming sessions, we are more than happy for your child to accompany us. 
Yours sincerely
Mr. Griffiths

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please complete the attached form and return to the school office 

by no later than Monday 8th January 2018
